
 

SSCC hosts Paranormal Investigators for Oct. 29 event 
 

 An Ohio group known as Paranormal Scientific Investigators (PSI) will present a free 
special event 6:30 p.m. Tuesday, Oct. 29 in the Learning Resources Center on Southern State 
Community College’s Fayette Campus, 1270 U.S. Route 62 SW, Washington Court House. 
 “We invite the community to join us in welcoming PSI to Southern State’s Fayette 
Campus,” said Kari Jones, LRC manager. “The group will share their evidence of paranormal 
activity collected from Ohio and surrounding states.” 
 Attendees will be able to view photographs and video files, including those from a case in 
Washington C.H. which appeared on an episode of “My Ghost Story,” an A&E and History 
Channel series. 
 For more information about the Oct. 29 event, please contact Jones at 1-800-628-7722, 
ext. 5681, or kjones@sscc.edu. To follow Southern State event listings, please visit 
www.sscc.edu/students/events/index.shtml. 
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